
Dear Colleague:

The House Permanent Select Committee on Intelligence (HPSCI) has

identified an urgent matter with regard to a destabilizing foreign
military capability that should be known by all Congressional Policy
Makers.

Rule X clause 11(c)(1) of the Rules of the House of Representatives
for the 118th Congress directs HPSCI to promptly call to the attention
of the House a matter requiring the attention of the House. On
February 13, 2024 the Committee voted to make certain intelligence

information available for review by all Members of the House,

pursuant to HPSCI Rule 14(D).

This information is available for Member-only review in the HPSCI
space, located in HVC-304, on Wednesday February 14th, Thursday
February 15th, and Friday February 16th, 2024.
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